## **DVP1 Report**

Spokane, Chapter 32 cancelled the April, May & June Chapter meetings due to COVID-19. Summer break is scheduled for July & August. Hope meetings are permitted when we are ready to return in September.

Chapter 32 also hopes to hold its summer garage sale and work the rest stop in September. Newsletter communication continues. Now that the M-112 has been posted we will reach out to non-renewal & prospective members.

Nothing to report from the other district 1 Chapters.

**Budget Analysis**: Attached, very little action during the first four months of 2020.

<u>Motion</u> – the attached Motion, along with the minutes to the meeting, is required to change the signature authority on the Federation Bank Accounts.

## **Question for Anne:**

- Has the NARFE insurance policy been Paid?
- Is the Federation covered by any other insurance policies, if so are they current?

Arlene L. Patton